
From: doreen Gugenheim 
Sent: 17 October 2023 14:58 
To: Planning 
Subject: 29 Hampstead Lane N6 4RT - reduce an Ash tree in the Front Garden 
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 
We live at the above address in the Borough of Camden and a conservation 
area. 
We need to fell  an Ash tree down to the soil level as the roots are damaging 
the front wall facing the street of Hampstead Lane. 
Please would you advise how to apply for planning permission and do we need 
this? 
We have contacted a tree surgeon and all the work is on hold awaiting the 
advice from Camden Council. 
Also our immediate neighbours have raised this with us and our in agreement. 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours Faithfully  
Doreen Gugenheim 
2 other residents. 
29 Hampstead Lane 
N6 4RT 
 


